
 

 

 

             

                                                                                  HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

Website:  www: parkcharlestonhoa.org 

NEWS FLASH – OCTOBER, 2013 

COMMUNITY-WIDE GARAGE SALE 

Saturday October 12 - 7:00 a.m. until ? 

Clean out your garage, attic, closet of all of your gently used, no longer needed items. Turn them all 

into extra $$! The sale will be advertised in the Democrat and Craigslist and signed at the entrance of 

Park Charleston 

YOU ARE INVITED – Family Fall Fest 

Sunday, October 27 – 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. – Parking Lot 

 Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, and Baked Beans will be provided. Bring a side dish and/or dessert to 

share.  

 Kids wear your Halloween costumes for a “Costume Contest”!  

 Each family is asked to bring a cake to be used as a prize in the “Kids Cake Walk! 

HALLOWEEN 

Thursday, October 31  

Please be aware that trick or treating will start prior to dusk.  Remember to watch your speed as you 

enter Park Charleston and for those children who may be crossing the street,  and not watching for 

your car.   If you have treats to share with the children, please turn on your porch light; otherwise, 

leave your porch light off for this evening.   

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 Lawn service will be provided on Thursday, October 10 and Thursday, October 24. 

 Trash and recycle pickup will occur every Friday in October. 

 Bulk trash and yard waste pickup will be Wednesday, October 9 and Wednesday, October 23. 

 



 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

The speed limit in Park Charleston is 25 mph and even that speed is sometimes too fast on our 

narrow streets with children outside. Children are walking to the bus stop at the circle in the morning 

and home from there in the afternoon. Our children will soon be making the morning walks in the dark 

and play time is increasingly at dusk, so please drive carefully! 

Keeping your animals in your fenced yard or on a leash is required by city ordinance and Park 

Charleston covenants. Picking up waste from your animals is also required on public or private 

property, not your own. Left behind “accidents” are increasingly obvious along our sidewalks. Be a 

responsible pet owner and follow the law for everyone’s benefit. 

 

PARK CHARLESTON WEB SITE 

We maintain a website at www.parkcharlestonhoa.org with a directory of residents and other 

information accessible with a resident sign-in password. If you have forgotten, or never received the 

password, please respond to this email with a request for the password and we will be delighted to 

send it to you.  The web directory was updated as of today (10-1-2013), so it may take a couple of 

days for our Web Manager to get that section updated. 

 

 

Dave Elyea,  

Communication Committee 


